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October 4, 2022 

 

Cinch Authorized Distributors: 

Due to manufacturing issues and low sales, the below part numbers are being discontinued.  

Please review any usage you have and place a last time order by 11/5/2022.  Please also 

make the appropriate changes to your system. Since we have not had sales in the last 24 

months for these parts, returns will not be accepted. 

The part numbers affected are: 

5020SN9 5044S30 506SN5 5020SN3 5020B10 

5012SN5 5018SN12 5022SN12 5050SN3 50PK1 

 

Cinch apologizes for any inconvenience this may cause you or your customers.  Please feel 

free to contact Cinch if you have any questions. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Pam Bauch 

Product Specialist 

 

 


